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Comments: My objection is that, even with modern overhead equipment, this project brings a substantial fire risk
to the community of the Village of Oak Creek.

All power lines should be buried.

Measured over even a short period of time, the cost of insurance, and the replacement cost of our homes, is
greater than the cost of burying the lines.

If the threat is serious enough or you to have a fire ban, then reducing the risk by burying the power lines is a no-
brainer.



